Kent Dragon Boat Race - July 14, 2012 at Lake Meridian Park‏

It is time to sign up for the Saturday, July 14th Kent Dragon Boat Race!
 
This is a one-day race on July 14, 2012 on Lake Meridian Park in Kent.  It is a very popular race in a great park.  It is one of the few race venues where the fans can clearly see the race from start to finish.  This makes it one of the better races to invite friends and family to come watch and cheer. The Kent race is also a great race for new paddlers.  If you are unsure about racing or have questions, talk to me or or one of the coaches.  
 
SFDBC would like to have at least two teams in the event - a Mixed Team and a Women's Team (possibly Women's age 45+). I have listed the details and provided a link to the race web site below.
 
To sign up, I need your name, waiver and a check for $32.50 written to SFDBC. Please write "Kent Race" in the note section on your check. Waivers are attached (fill out page one only) and are also in the "Kent envelope" in the shed.  At this time, I am collecting names of participants. Team assignments (Mixed or Women's) will be made later on. More to come later.
 
Kent Dragon Boat Race
One-day race on Saturday, July 14, 2012
Lake Meridian in Kent
Event web page: http://www.seattledragonboatraces.com/
500 meter course
BuK boats
Medals are given for 1st - 4th place
Racing begins at 9 AM and usually ends around 4 PM
SFDBC arrival time is no later than 7:30 AM

Our club will set up two tens and have 1-2 tables for food
Participants are invited to bring healthy food to share with the group.  
Don't forget to give your check for $32.50, written to SFDBC with "Kent Race" in the note section and give the check to me, Rhonda Ellis, or leave it in the envelope in the shed marked Kent Race.  
 
If you have questions, please let me know. 
 
Kent Race Coordinator, Rhonda Ellis  northwestrhonda1@comcast.net   206-361-2211
